June 27,2018

Messiah Moravian Church

1401 N Peace Haven Rd

Winston-Salem, NC 27104

On June 6, 2018 Messiah Moravian Church mailed 96 letters to property owners/residents surrounding
the church property informing them of our plan to request a zoning change for an LED sign. The letter
also invited them to attend a Neighborhood Informational Open House on the church property on June
20, 2018 from 7:00 — 9:00 pm. This meeting offered our neighbors an opportunity to ask guestions, view
the proposed sign and express concerns. From the letters, we received 2 e mails and 3 phone calls. One
e mail asked for more clarification and the second e mail was against any rezoning. The phone calls
requested further information which was provided. The Open House was attended only by members on
the sign committee. No neighbors attended the Open House,

Respectfully submitted,

Linda S. Petitto
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